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Date: 6" November 2020

PANTRY TO PLATE CHRISTMAS CLOSURES DATES

Dear Valued Customer,

As you know we are fast approaching the Christmas period, so we wanted to give you a
heads up on what P2P’s plans are for the coming festive period.

P2P HQ, including all warehouse, distribution and sales will be closed from COB Friday
18th of December until Monday 4th of January 2021.

This means that last orders prior to our Christmas closure must be received by 12 Noon
(AEDT), Thursday 17th of December, and will be dispatched on Friday 18th of
December.

We will re-open to usual operating hours on Monday 4th of January 2020.

Please reach out if you have any questions, and all the best for the holiday period and a
prosperous 2021!

Warm Regards,

Melissa Murat Ghada Turner
Co-Founder/Managing Director Co-Founder/Sales & Marketing Director
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